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      July 2, 2021 
 

                                      

PROJECT:  JOHNSON STREET 
       PEDESTRIAN LIGHTING 
           

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bids were received for the Johnson Street Pedestrian Lighting 
 
 

Poellinger Electric, Inc.    $197,757.48 
 La Crosse, WI 
 
 
The Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works Engineer recommends awarding 
the bid for the Johnson Street Pedestrian Lighting to Poellinger Electric, Inc. in the 
amount of $197,757.48. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Matthew A. Gallager 

      Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works 


